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19 May 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 6 leavers activities 
 
We are excited to announce that the Year 6 leavers will be celebrating their time at William Harding School and the hard work 
they put in for their SATs with a number of different activities and rewards. We would like to confirm that the details are below 
for the different activities, along with some information regarding each one.  
 
Rogue Bowling 
We will be attending Rogue Bowling on Tuesday 18th July, where the children will have the opportunity to play two games of 

bowling. We will require permission from a parent or guardian for your child to attend Rogue Bowling, this can be done via the 

school gateway. We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child which can be made via the school 

gateway. This voluntary contribution will pay for the children to have two games of bowling, unlimited squash and the coach 

journey. 

 

Year 6 leavers prom 
The Year 6 leavers prom will be held on Friday 14th July, 5:30pm – 8:00pm. Further information will be sent out soon once we 
have confirmed the final details and costs. 
 
Year 6 Inflatables and BBQ afternoon 
Once again, we will be having an inflatables and BBQ afternoon that the children (and some staff) thoroughly enjoyed last 
year. This will be held on Thursday 20th July. Further information will be sent out soon once we have confirmed the final 
details and costs. 
 
Year 6 Bugsy Malone performance 
We are really excited to be having a Year 6 end of year production this year. There will be a performance for KS1 pupils only 
on Monday 26th June and one for KS2 pupils only on Tuesday 27th. There will be a matinee performance on Wednesday 28th 
for families and an evening performance on Thursday 29th for families. Both performances for families will be limited to 120 
tickets, 2 per family. Timings and ticket information will be sent out soon.  
 
Leavers assembly 
The leavers assembly will be held on Friday 21st July, starting at 9am.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mr Irwin  
Year 6 Year Leader 
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